
SCHEDULE A TO BY-LAW NO. 1 PROXY: 

The undersigned voting member of the Swiss Club Toronto hereby nominates, constitutes and appoints, 

___________________________ Or her/him failing, ___________________________ as proxy of the undersigned to 

attend the Annual General Meeting of the Corporation to be held on the 26th day of April, 2019 and any adjournment or adjournments 
thereof and to vote and otherwise act thereat for and on behalf and in the name of the undersigned in respect of all matters that  
may come before the meeting in the same manner as the undersigned could do if personally present thereat, the undersigned hereby 
ratifying and confirming and agreeing to ratify and confirm all that such proxy may lawfully do by virtue hereof.

Date: ________________________	  Signature of voting member: ______________________________________

					       Please print your name: _________________________________________

Please return Proxy Form to arrive at addressee by no later than noon April 9, 2019 to:  
SWISS CLUB TORONTO, P.O. Box 823, Station Q. Toronto, Ontario M4T 2N7

INVOICE - ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP FEE
January 1, 2019 - December 31, 2019

Dear Members,  Annual membership fees are due by June 1st, 2019 at the latest. 
May I ask you to kindly send your cheque to: SWISS CLUB TORONTO:   

P. O. Box # 823, Stn. Q, Toronto, Ontario  M4T 2N7

Name: ____________________________________________________________________________________________

Address:___________________________________________________________________________________________

Tel. _____________________________   Email Address:______________________________________________________

FAMILY Membership $40.00  •  SINGLE Membership $30.00
You may also renew and pay online: see www.swissclubtoronto.ca under membership for details.

CANADYSLI TORONTO/SWISS CARNIVAL BAND  
(GUGGEMUSIG)

	 The Canadysli are looking for new members. 

We have celebrated the Carnival Season for over 40 years with music and costume parties.  
We need new players to help keep the tradition alive.  

We welcome everyone from all musical skill levels who are interested in playing with us.  
Practices are held every Saturday from 11 am to 1 pm from October to February.  

After practice we enjoy a lunch, a small bite before we go our separate ways until the next week.  
At the end of our season we have one performance, which took place on March 9, 2019  

at Black Creek Pioneer Village to celebrate Fasnacht (Carnival Season) with family and friends. 

This is a great opportunity to join fellow musicians in coming together  
and enjoying both traditional and modern musical pieces. 

We look forward to welcoming new members to our group.  
Please contact Hannah Renner at hannahrenner@hotmail.com for further information. 


